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Ms. Lynn Connor
Doc-Search Associates
P.O. Box 7 IN RESPONSE REFER
Cabin John, MD 20818 TO F01A-84-539

Dear Ms. Connor:

This is in partial response to your undated letter in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, that copies of two Exxon
Nuclear Company, Inc. Topical Reports identified as XN-NF-82-13 and XN-
NF-82-25 be made available at the NRC's Public Document Room (PDR),
1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555.

A copy of report number XN-NF-82-25(NP)(A) is available for public
inspection and copying in the PDR. It can be located by Accession
Number 8407300208 (147 pages), AD0CK/50-316P.

Report number XN-NF-82-13 was never filed with the NRC.

This completes ac' ion on your request.

Sincerely,

,

. M. elton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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